
 

From: Robert doyle <rdoyle@chambersusa.com> on 06/10/2008 08:55:04 PM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 10, 2008
 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments
 

Dear Email comments,
 

This problem is a major part of our credit woes.  We need to enact
 
controls that will establish guidelines for the credit card industry.
 

Sincerely,
 

Mr. Robert doyle
 
1805 Circle Rd 
Baltimore, MD 21204-6416 


